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BY EMAIL 
November 18, 2021 
 
Trevor Wilde 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
1130 Bertie Street 
P.O. Box 1218 
Fort Erie ON  L2A 5Y2 
RegulatoryAffairs@FortisOntario.com 
 

Dear Mr. Wilde: 

Re: Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (Canadian Niagara Power) 
2022 Cost of Service Application 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0011 

By letter dated November 17, 2021, Canadian Niagara Power advised of a further delay 
in filing a complete settlement proposal due on the same day. Canadian Niagara Power 
is asking for a second extension of five days. As explained in the letter, an issue arose 
during the drafting phase of the settlement proposal where parties reconvened to 
discuss the new issue. The extra time is needed to complete the drafting of the 
settlement proposal. 

The OEB has considered the reasons for a further extension request and will grant 
Canadian Niagara Power an extension to file a settlement proposal by November 22, 
2021. As a reminder, all other dates will be rescheduled once the settlement proposal is 
filed on the record. 

Yours truly, 

Original Signed By 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

c: Michael Buonaguro, Counsel 
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